
 

During its monthly meeting held on September 23, 2024, Session: 

• Approved the ordination and installation of new officers at both Worship services on 
January 12, 2025 

• Was advised about the search process underway for a new Director of Traditional  
Music and Worship 

• ·Began organizing to host the next meeting of the Presbytery on October 29, 2024 

• ·Was advised that the Administrative Commission of Session met on September 9, 
2024 to finalize the selection of insurance coverage for the next policy year 

• Began discussing the topic "What is church growth?" in advance of an October 20, 
2024 meeting involving Officers and Ministry chairpersons 


